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 4 March 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Parent/Carer Community Event – Wednesday 19 March 2025 
 
I am writing today to invite you to our third parent/carer community event of the year on Wednesday 19 
March 2025 from 4:30 pm until 6:00 pm (light refreshments will be provided). You can choose to attend at 
any point from 4:30 pm, and do not have to stay until 6:00 pm – all family members including siblings are 
welcome. These events are an opportunity for us to open the school to our wider community including 
parents/carers of both current students, and parents/carers of our feeder schools.  

Our focus for the evening is 'Reward and Student Opportunity’. With this focus, we will communicate with 
parents/carers of KS3 students at Taverham High School on the following areas: 

• Feedback and changes made following our Autumn survey into rewards (including the launch of a 
brand new KS3 reward challenge). This information will be presented in a short talk at 5:00 pm.  
 

• Showcase of the extracurricular opportunities that are on offer at school led by student leaders. 
 

• Opportunity for parents/carers to ask questions regarding rewards, behaviour and opportunities 
at Taverham High School. 

We hope this event will be of interest to you and look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs T Gardiner 
Head of Year 7 
 


